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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Philippine Health Insurance Corporation cordially 
invites all concerned stakeholders to the Public Hearing on 
the Governing Policies for  ALL CASE RATES on May 14, 
2013 from 8:00 a.m. to 12 noon at BSA TWIN TOWERS, 8th 
Flr. Everest B Function Room 4F, St. Francis Square, Julia 
Vargas Ave., cor. Bank Drive, Ortigas Center, Mandaluyong 
City

For inquiries kindly call landline no. 441-7444 local 7580 
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and look for Ms. Melinda Camba 
or Mr. Jay Fernando.


